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January 31, 2018

Michelle A. Jones

Wisconsin Department of Public Instruction
PO Box 7841

Madison WI, 53707-7841

Dear Ms. Jones:

The purpose of this letter is to update the special education numbers reported in WISEdash for
the October 1, 2017 Child Count. The number of special education students in the district
on October 1, 2017 was 127, not the 125 number that was indicated in the data pull on
12/12/2017. The special education student count information was correct in our school
information system, however, was not correctly pulled for whatever reason. Since the
information has already been pulled by DP| and cannot be corrected at this point, | would like to
report this error to the Data Errata Website.

Please accept this letter explaining the inaccuracy in the October 1, 2017 Child Count numbers
for special education students in the Siren School District.

Sincerely,

Denise Johnston
Director of Special Education
Siren School District

The School District of Siren is an equal opportunity employer/educator and does not discriminate on the basis of race, religion,
sex, age, national origin, or handicap.




